
BSA Board Meeting MINUTES 
November 18, 2022 
Email Vote 
On November 18th, the Board voted in favor of accepting all five submitted Symposia for Botany 
2023.   

1 - From theory to practice: new innovations and their 
application in conservation biology 

2 - Seeing the network for the trees: Methodological 
and empirical advances in reticulate evolution* 

3 - Standing your ground: understanding plant 
defense from molecules to morphology 

4 - Whole genome duplications and impact on 
angiosperm character evolution 

5 - The ploid thickens: methodological developments, 
empirical advances, and remaining challenges in 
polyploid phylogenetics* 

 

There was also a recommendation to contact the organizers of Symposia 2 and 5 to see if there 
is too much overlap and if these Symposia should be combined or suggest the organizers work 
together to ensure there is significant differentiation between the two Symposia in topic and 
speakers.  

There were no objections to any of the Colloquia submitted. 

 

 

 


